
HAFTA 

Meeting Announcement

Have you heard of HAFTA? Are YOU ready to become a member? Here's your chance. We are having our 
first open meeting for truck owners on Monday, July 25th, at 7pm at 1311 Leeland. Interested? Come 
to the meeting. Please bring $150 cash or business check if you want to join as a voting member. We'll 
bring plenty of details and information about HAFTA and the benefits of membership. This will be out 
ONLY open enrollment until January 2017. Early members will enjoy the most benefits and be part of 
the founding members! Please call Terrie (346) 212-3612 or Mark (225) 931-1239 with any questions. 
See you on 7/25!

Contact Us:
houstonafta@gmail.com or call 346-212-3612 and your call or email 
will be returned within 24 hours. 

July 25, 2016
7:00 p.m.

1311 Leeland Ave., Houston TX 77002
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